
Wednesday 13th  October

Shoebox Appeal

Dear parents,

It is at this time of year that we start creating our T4U Shoeboxes. We usually do this as a class and

collate all the items together to create shoeboxes in school.

Your child has been asked to bring in one item to contribute to their class shoebox.

Please send these to school by Wednesday 3rd November.

If you want to you can also make your own shoebox as a family and send it to school. Please click on

this link to see what goes in a shoebox- Shoe Box items.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Morgan

https://teams4u.com/shoebox-guide/

